
 

Ladybridge Weekly News 

                                                                                                                                          10th October 2022  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Stockport County Football club are inviting all the children 

of Ladybridge Primary School to the Stockport County Vs 

Sutton fixture on Saturday 29th October (3.00pm Kick Off) 

free of charge. Please diary the time and date.  There will be 

a letter sent home next Monday from Stockport County 

with all of the details on. Parents and their children will 

collect their tickets on the day from Stockport County – we 

can’t issue them to you unfortunately – this has to be done 

through Stockport County.  I do hope that lots of you are 

able to attend, it will be a great opportunity to support our 

local team without paying a penny! 

 

After the half term holiday Mrs Hargreaves will no longer be working in our Afterschool Club.  She 

has made some lovely relationships with the children and even taught some of them how to 

crochet! I would like to thank her for all of her hard work.   

 

We have three new staff working with Miss 

Twyford from November 2nd, Mrs Smith, Mrs 

Abdullah, and Mrs Hassan.  They are all really 

keen to make sure that our children have a 

wonderful time in Afterschool Club.  

 

Afterschool Club costs £5 per session, (which is incredible value for money compared to other local 

schools); it runs from the end of the school day until 5.55 Monday to Thursday and until 5.25 on 

Friday.  The children are given a range of healthy snacks and drinks and have a range of crafts, 

games, outdoor play and indoor play opportunities. If 

you would like more information please contact Mrs 

Dumenil in the school office and she will show you how 

to book on via the School Spider App. 

 

Please join us for the Harvest Festival on Friday 21st 

October at All Hallows Church; the service will start at 

9.15 and is being led by Mrs Burke’s class.  If you would 



 

like to make a food donation for the Harvest Festival that we can give to the food bank please send it 

in on Friday 21st. We can accept new unopened food such as dried pasta, tins of soup, tins of baked 

beans, biscuits, cakes etc. Please do not send fresh food such as fruit or salad as the food bank will 

not accept this as a donation. 

 

Please buy your tickets for the Ladybridge Birthday Party Disco on November 2nd on the ParentPay 

App, the Disco will take place between 4.30 and 6.00, there is the same children’s entertainer that 

we had at the beach party, snacks and drinks will be available.  Parents can stay with their children if 

they want to. Tickets cost £2.50 per child. 

 

Just a reminder – children must be collected from football club at 4.15, the children cannot walk 

home at this time as the nights are drawing in now. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Hill  

Diary Dates  

 Monday 17th October – Nasal Flu immunisation   

 Friday 21st October – 9.15 Harvest Festival All Hallows Church 

 Friday 21st October – Break up for half term 

 Saturday 29th October – Stockport County Football club game 3.00pm Kick Off 

 Monday 31st October – INSET day 

 Tuesday 1st November – Children return to school 

 Tuesday 1st November – Junior children trip to Chester 

 Wednesday 2nd November – School 20th birthday party disco 

 Tuesday 15th November – Parents Evening 3.30 – 6.00 

 Thursday 17th November -  Parents Evening 3.30 – 6.00 

 Friday 2nd December – Christmas Fair 3.30 – 5.30 

 Tuesday 6th December – 9.30 Key Stage 1 Nativity dress rehearsal  

 Wednesday 7th December – 2.00 Key Stage 1 Nativity performance  

 Thursday 15th December – 9.30 EYFS Christmas Sing-a-long dress rehearsal 

 Friday 16th December – 2.00 EYFS Christmas Sing-a-long 

 Wednesday 21st December – 9.15 Carol Service All Hallows Church  

 Thursday 22nd December – 2.00 Key Stage 2 Talent Show 

 Thursday 22nd December – Children Break up for Christmas 

 Friday 23rd December  - INSET day 

 Monday 9th January – Children return to school 

This Week our Class Captains are: 

 
Mrs Woodworth – Anas, for always showing resilience and aiming high. 



 

 

 

 

Miss Nugent – Harry, for always aiming high. 

Mrs Burke –  Muhammed, for aiming high in maths 

Miss Brownrigg –  Mafalda, for always being a kind friend 

Mr Fenwick – Jessica, for always being prepared to answer questions in class. 

Mrs Davies – Chanee for her positive attitude in all that she does 

Mrs Parker – Ryan for consistently following our school values. 

 

This week’s Headteacher’s were given to Joel and Alex, who have been exceptional in music, their 
timing when playing in the orchestra is just wonderful! 

The class with the best attendance last week was Mr Fenwick’s class with 96.4%, well done Mr 

Fenwick’s class. 

Children will be entered into a termly prize raffle for being on-time for school every day and for 97% 

- 100% attendance each week.  Please ensure that children arrive at school before the bell goes at 

8.55 each day.   

Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make good progress.  

Please ensure that your child is in school on time every day.  

PE Kits 

PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide pumps 

or trainers.  PE kits will be washed regularly (as needed) by school in non-biological liquid.  If you do 

not wish to use a school PE kit please let your class teacher know and provide a PE kit for your child.  

 

Year 5 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 6 will have two 

lessons each week where PE kits are used.   

The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 

The school twitter address is  @LadybridgePS  

The school phone number is 0161 428 5445 

The school text number is 0161 850 1262 

School uniform can be ordered from www.tesco.com/ues 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/
http://www.tesco.com/ues

